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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

February 7, 2006

The re-construction of the Cranberry Isles Parish House after the January 17th fire has
begun in earnest.  To date, demolition throughout the house is nearly completed.  All new
wiring and new plumbing, (to bring the entire house up to code) is in progress.  Work will
continue with sheet rocking, flooring, installation of replacement windows, new kitchen and
painting.  The entire kitchen to include cabinets, counters and appliances had to be totally
replaced.  Finished completion date is June 1st or before for the arrival of the Summer
ministers.

Anyone wishing to send donations to the re-construction should make checks payable to:

The Great Cranberry Future Group
attn: Richard Beal
P.O. Box 115
Cranberry Isles, ME 04625.

Watch this site for further details and photos.

Sonja Colby, President
Cranberry Isles Ladies Aid Society

Any questions, please feel free to contact me, 207-244-5708



